
        
 

Electrical Engineering Doctoral Student Receives 
Graduate Fellowship from IEEE MTT-S 

 
TAMPA, Fla (February 11, 2013) –  Ibrahim Nassar, a doctoral student in electrical engineering in the 

Center for Wireless & Microwave Information Systems, is one of several graduate students to receive an 

IEEE Microwave Theory and Techniques Society (MTT-S) Graduate  Fellowship for spring 2013. 

The MTT-S awards up to ten $6,000 graduate fellowships to students from across the globe during each 

fall and spring semester. The purpose of these fellowships is to recognize and provide financial 

assistance to graduate students who show promise and interest in pursuing a graduate degree in 

microwave engineering.  The fellowship also includes travel support up to $1,000 to attend the 

International Microwave Symposium. 

The focus of Ibrahim’s research is on miniature, wireless sensors for structural health monitoring. He is 

investigating new methods for calibrating and identifying the sensors remotely, and for fabricating the 

3D devices using digital additive manufacturing. 

 

He will travel to the International Microwave Symposium in Seattle in June to receive his award. 

 
-USF- 

 
The University of South Florida is a high-impact, global research university dedicated to student success. USF is 
classified by the Carnegie Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching in the top tier of research universities, a 
distinction attained by only 2.2 percent of all universities. The Carnegie Foundation also classifies USF as a 
community engaged university. It is ranked 44th in total research expenditures and 34th in federal research 
expenditures for public universities by the National Science Foundation. The USF System has an annual budget of 
$1.5 billion, an annual economic impact of $3.7 billion, and serves 47,000 students in Tampa, St. Petersburg, 
Sarasota-Manatee and Lakeland. 
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